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Medicaid Provider Enrollment and Maintenance 
Feedback Survey Is Now Online 
 
The Department of Health’s Bureau of Provider Enrollment and 
eMedNY are always interested in finding ways to improve the 
provider experience of enrolling in and maintaining their information 
with New York Medicaid. We have developed an easy to complete 
ten question survey to gather feedback about the various 
processes that are currently followed.  
 
To access the survey, visit here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BPEeMedNYSurvey2018  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the eMedNY Call Center 
at 1-800-343-9000. 
 
 

 

 
  

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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